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2nd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and guardians of Year 2 children,  
 
As you may be aware, the end of KS1 SATs exams are approaching and Year 2 have been 
working hard to prepare to take them later this half term.  
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to attend a short meeting where we will be 
able to give you some information about what these tests entail and how you may 
support your child over the coming weeks. This will also be a good opportunity for you to 
ask any questions you may have.  
 
Date: Wednesday 10th May 
Time: 3.20pm 
location: Class 2 room 
 
Please enter through the Class 2 door (leading to the playground). A sign in sheet will be 
provided upon entrance.  
 
Should you be unable to attend I will be sure to send out supporting notes the following 
week and am available via class dojo for any questions.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Miss Reid 
Class 2 teacher 
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